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January 6, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
Given the number of students taking Regents examinations, in-house mid-term, and final exams, during the 
week of January 21-24, 2020, as well as the number of staff members required to score them in a timely 
manner, classes at Paul V. Moore High School will not be in session on Thursday, January 23, 2020 and 
Friday, January 24, 2020.  Only those students scheduled to take Regents on those days are required to 
attend.   
 
Paul V. Moore High School students enrolled in the following BOCES programs will also not have classes 
during Regents week, January 21-24, 2020: CTE; CTE Advantage; Strive; TASC; A+; Project Explore; 
PTECH; CARE; New Visions; and Bridges. Only those students scheduled to take a Regents at BOCES will 
attend.  
 
Please note, the following BOCES programs at Fourth Street in Fulton: Stepping Stones, Work Study, 
NYSAA A+ will be in session during regents week. 
 
Busing will be operating on a normal schedule for Paul V. Moore High School from Tuesday, January 21, 
2020 through Wednesday, January 22, and we will be providing special busing on Thursday, January 23, 
2020 and Friday, January 24, 2020, for Paul V. Moore High School students taking Regents exams. On 
Thursday and Friday, we will be transporting those students taking Regents exams to school at their normal 
pick-up time and we will have a special midday bus run to transport those students home.  
 
We value and understand the necessity of providing our teachers with time to grade Regents exams, 
especially given they are not allowed to bring Regents exams home to score.  
 
Please contact the Counseling Office, or your child’s teacher with any questions about whether your child 
should be taking a January Regents.   
 
If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Kristin Enright 
Executive Principal/Director of Counseling 
and Pathways to Success 

 


